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Hello, 

I'm writing to express my concern about women not having access to proper 

reproductive care and services. I feel that it is vital that women can choose whatever 

service they recquire since generally they are the ones bearing the consequences of 

pregnancies resulting from rapes, incest (among other causes,) as well as simply not 

having access to proper prenatal care. I'm a mother who relied on Planned 

Parenthood at one time for my contraception services. I want women to feel 

empowered to have control over their bodies without legislation forced upon them. 

Please vote YES on HB 2002. 


